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Comments: I oppose to this proposed project. The noise pollution that this would cause on the mountain will be

harmful to wildlife and visitors. Hikers come from all over the southwest to enjoy the Sandias and it's proximity to

Albuquerque. The constant noise of a roller coaster throughout the mountain all day would destroy the solitude

that many see as a particular joy of this mountain range. This roller coaster will send visitors to Santa Fe instead

to enjoy the beauty of our region and take away resources from Albuquerque. It will also alienate residents from

enjoying their backyard. Lastly, I have no doubt it will negatively impact the quality of life of the permanent wildlife

residents of the mountain. Please don't do this. How awful. 


